Westfield Area High School Singers Receive Honors

Westfield Area High School students Benjamin (9th grade) and Eleanor (9th
grade) have been selected to sing in the 2024 WSMA Honors Choir. The
WSMA State Honors Music Project brings some of Wisconsin's top young
musicians together with nationally recognized conductors in a highly
disciplined, professional setting. Benjamin and Eleanor were among 1,500
students to audition for the 429 slots available in five ensembles.

This summer, they will attend a week-long camp at UW-Green Bay to learn
the repertoire, and perform in October at the Overture Center during the
WSMA State Music Conference.

Also congratulations to all of the Westfield Area High School and Middle

School singers who competed at State Solo and Ensemble at UW-Stevens Point. Students had to score a
1* on their Class A selections at district Solo and Ensemble in order to compete at State. The results are
as follows:

Sean - Classical Solo: 1

Sean - Musical Theater Solo: 1
Benjamin - Musical Theater Solo: 1
Benjamin - Classical Solo: 2

Eli - Classical Solo: 1

Aida - Musical Theater Solo: 2
Grace - Musical Theater Solo: 1
Grace - Classical Solo: 2
Hadassah - Classical Solo: 2
Grace, Sean, Patrick & Ben - SATB Quartet: 1
Grace & Sean - SA Duet: 2

Ella, Grace, & Sean - SSA Trio: 2

Katie - Classical Solo: 1
Katie - Musical Theater Solo: 1

A special congratulations to Ben and Sean, who were nominated for
Exemplary Awards! Each site is allowed to nominate 6 performers
throughout the day for this award. In order to be considered for the
award, the singer must score a perfect score, and sing above and beyond
what is expected. Ben was nominated for his Musical Theater solo, and
Sean was nominated for both his Musical Theater and Classical solos.
Additionally, Sean WON the exemplary award for both of these solos!




